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To: All Staff and Physicians 
From: Lisa Bradley, Clinical Director Rehabilitation, 

Medicine & Ambulatory Clinics 
Date: October 16th, 2023 
Subject: Clinical Manager for the Medical Program 

 

I am very pleased to announce that Tammy Lynn Donahue has accepted the position of 
Clinical Manager for the Medical Program and will be joining our team effective October 
23, 2023. 

Tammy brings with her many years of nursing experience, including most recently in her 
role as Hospital Charge Clinical Resource RN, at Pembroke Regional Hospital. In 
addition, Tammy has worked as a Manager of Clinical Practice with one of our 
community services partners, Bayshore Home Health. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Sonya Silver who has gone above and 
beyond in supporting the Medical Program during this transition while continuing to 
manage her current portfolio for the Rehabilitation program. 

Please join me in thanking Sonya and welcoming Tammy Lynn to our Medical Program 
team.      

 

Thank you,  

 

 

 
 


